Winterton TC
16" October 2018

Multi Agency ASB meeting

We arranged for the Multi Agency meeting to engage with partnerships following
complaints of ASB in areas of Winterton. The meeting, chaired by the leader of the Council,
was well attended by representatives from Humberside Police, Winterton Town Council,
North Lincolnshire Council, MP, Winterton Rangers, Winterton Community Academy and
Youth workers. The meeting was well received with many actions points taken away by
attendees, to report back at the next meeting on 7" November.

One of the most important messages from the meeting is that residents need to report all
issues on the 101 number. The more information they can give the better eg colour/make
of motorbike/ colour of helmet, girl or boy offender etc. Issues can be reported
anonymously on crimestoppers etc.

Coates Ave proposed development

We were advised by the planning officer for this application that there is potential that the
application could be heard at the November Meeting but depending on the responses
received if further information is required this may delay things.

Further to the query at last month’s Town Council meeting re how many doctors are
necessary per capita of population, the information we received via the Director of Public
Health is as follows.

We are not aware of a guideline maximum population per GP practice in North Lincolnshire. Spatial
Planning officers have been liaising with the CCG to try to establish a clear picture of our primary
care estate, workforce, and populations served, thereby identifying where there is capacity and
where new housing developments would require investment to increase primary care provision via
Section 106 agreements. An external organisation, CityCare, have been undertaking an Estate
Review for the CCG but this project seems to have been delayed and has not yet reported. When it
does we will have a clearer idea.



